
Guideline for Carriage of Samsung Galaxy Note 7
Mobile Phone On Board an Aircraft

For more information, please contact The Civil Aviation Authority of Thailand   
tel : +66 (0) 25568-8805   email : info@caat.or.thwww.caat.or.th

          In response to the recent information from civil aviation authorities of some countries on restrictions 

or recommendations on the carriage of Samsung Galaxy Note 7 mobile phone on board an aircraft, 

          In order to create common understanding and prevent safety risk on aircraft, passenger and 

property on board, the Civil Aviation Authority of Thailand hereby issue the following guideline

According to the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA), USA 

Notification, the passengers travelling to and from the 

United States are not allowed to carry Samsung Galaxy 

Note 7 mobile phonebooth on board and in the baggage to 

be delivered to the air operator as the checked baggage. 

The Notification prohibits all airlines that have flights to and from 

the US or all transit passengers to carry Samsung Galaxy Note 7 

mobile phone on board in order to prevent any inconvenience 

and problem to the passengers before or while travelling.  

The passengers travel overseas are advised to check with the 

airlines before travelling for the Notification on the prohibition 

of Samsung Galaxy Note 7 on board since the airport do not 

have deposit services for the prohibited phone.

The airports in Thailand do not prohibit the Note 7 to be on board the aircraft yet. However, it will be the 

passengers own risk if the passengers are found carrying the Note 7 on board in the prohibited country.
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